
To the whanau of our school and wider community, 

The information below has been received in relation to employment by the Libelle 
Group who have won the contact to supply healthy lunches for the Danevirke 
Schools that are part of our group, eg Huia Range, Dannevirke South, St 
Josephs, Totora, The Kura and Papatawa. 

If you are interested please act quickly as applications close on Friday of this 
week. 

My name is Angelique Scott and I work for Personnel Resources / Temp Resources Ltd 
a recruitment agency, we have partnered with Libelle Group to recruit the team and to 
deliver the free and healthy lunches in schools programme.  We are really excited to get 
started on the project and we are thrilled to be working with Libelle and yourselves! 

We will be recruiting the following roles for the Central Production Kitchen in your 
region: 

1 x Chef Manager 
1 x Local Area Co-ordinator 
1 x Kitchen Supervisor 
3 x Service Assistants 

We know that time is of the essence with Christmas sneaking up so quickly!   If you 
have anyone that comes to mind for the roles above (eg for the Service Assistant roles - 
someone who is already volunteering at the school, Teacher Aid’s it may suit etc) then I 
would just need you to email their names to us so we have their name to hand.  Ideally, 
we are wanting people with relevant food handling experience for the Service Assistant 
roles.  

We would ask that if you have any interested candidates that you get them to 
send their CV to Anna Crighton:  anna@personnelresources.co.nz by Friday 18th 
December.    

We are closing for the Christmas holidays on the 23rd December and would ideally like 
to get as much completed as possible as we do not re-open until Monday 11th January 
2021. 

Kind regards  
Robyn 
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